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Dear parents and carers 
Wishing you all a happy holiday at the end of next week. Please check at home if you have any 
reading books and return these to school before the end of next week. 
The first day of summer term is Monday 15th April and we expect all children to return to 
school on that day. Good attendance means that your child is more likely to do well at  school. 
Warm wishes 
Meg 
Headteacher 

Thank you for your generous donations in support of Red Nose Day. The  
School Council raised over £400. 

Camden Healthy School Street Scheme  
Please note that the section of Maygrove Road between Iverson Road and Barlow Road is part 
of the Camden Healthy School Street Scheme. This means that cars (unless exempt) must not 
drive or park on that section of the road from Monday to Friday at the following times: 7.45am 
– 9.30am, 3.15pm – 4.45pm. These measures were introduced by Camden to create a safer and 
healthier environment, please follow them.  
If you have any questions, comments or concerns for Camden you can contact them at 
healthy.school.streets@camden.gov.uk or call them on 020 7974 8796 to request a call back 
from an officer. 

mailto:healthy.school.streets@camden.gov.uk


The Easter holiday is almost here and there’s lots for children and young people to do. The Camden Holiday 
Activities and Food (HAF) Easter programme, which runs from 2 to 12 April 2024, is open for children and 
young people aged 5 to 16 who live in Camden and are eligible for free school meals. Book your places. East-
er holiday sport and physical activities take place between  1 and 12 April 2024. Visit the website here. 

Dates for your diary ….. 
End of spring term Thursday 28th March—KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1  
finish at 1.30pm. First day of summer term Monday 15th April . 

Gymnastics 
Well done to all of the children who took 

part in a friendly competition with children 

from Eleanor Palmer. Thank you to the 

coaches who helped the children to pre-

pare and also to the parents and carers 

who gave all of the children such a great 

cheer and round of applause.  

We are so proud of them! 

Well done to all of the performers at the Spring Concert and Dance Celebration! Thank you to all 
of the parents and carers who came along to support the children. It was a joyful event! 

https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/
https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/
https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/
https://www.camden.gov.uk/sports-children-young-people#cmft

